
 

LAS POSAS VALLEY GROUNDWATER BASIN  
TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

Tuesday, June 17, 2025 

CANCELLED 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled Las 
Posas Basin Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) 
meeting expected to occur on Tuesday, June 17, 2025, has 
been cancelled.  

The next regular remote meeting of the TAC is scheduled for 
Tuesday, July 1. For more information about upcoming TAC 
meetings, navigate to https://fcgma.org/tac-meetings/.  

https://fcgma.org/tac-meetings/

